

BALTIMORE

STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE Mayor

PAUL T. GRAZIANO Executive Director, HABC Commissioner, HCD

MEMORANDUM

To:

The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council

c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

From: Paul

Paul T. Graziano, Commissioner

Date:

January 16, 2015

Re: City Council Bill 14-0397 - Residential Permit Parking Program -

Hampden North Area

The Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) has reviewed City Council Bill 14-0397, for the purpose of establishing a new, statutory Residential Permit Parking Area for the Hampden North Area and adopting a Parking Management Plan for that Area.

If this bill is enacted, it would allow for the establishment of a Residential Permit Parking (RPP) Area in the North Hampden neighborhood.

The Department of Housing and Community Development does not oppose the passage of City Council Bill 14-0397.

PTG:sd

cc: Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor's Office of Government Relations

Mr. Colin Tarbert, Deputy Mayor

Not opposit

